
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230902. 

 
You requested the following information, please see attached spreadsheet: 

 
I am making a request under the Freedom of Information Act for the 
following information from the South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust. 

 
 Monthly mean ambulance response times in the following post 

codes/areas, for each category (e.g. Cat 1, Cat 2) for the period June 
2022 to August 2023 (or whatever the latest month available is): 

oBN12 
oBN13 
oBN14 
oBN15 
oBN41 
oBN42 
oBN43 
oWest Sussex as a whole 
oSouth East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust area 

as a whole 
 Monthly longest wait for an ambulance in the following post 

codes/areas, for each category (e.g. Cat 1, Cat 2) for the period June 
2022 to August 2023 (or whatever the latest month available is): 

oBN12 
oBN13 
oBN14 
oBN15 
oBN41 
oBN42 
oBN43 
oWest Sussex as a whole 
oSouth East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust area 

as a whole 
 Monthly number of calls for an ambulance to South East Coast 

Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust (overall total, and totals for 



each category of call) for the period June 2022 to August 2023 (or 
whatever the latest month available is). 

oBN12 
oBN13 
oBN14 
oBN15 
oBN41 
oBN42 
oBN43 
oWest Sussex as a whole 
oSouth East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust area 

as a whole 
 Vacancy rate for ambulance staff for South East Coast Ambulance 

Service NHS Foundation Trust, compared to neighbouring trusts and 
the national average. 

 
As per the IPD this month the vacancy rate as at end of August is 7.09% this is for 
the whole Trust. 
We cannot provide vacancy rates for other trusts. Please contact the neighbouring 
trusts directly for this information. 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 
 
Calls can start at a lower category and be upgraded to a higher category because of 
new information. 

 
Please note that for figures that are less than 10 we are unable to provide the exact 
number as it may be identifiable to individuals 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 



 


